
Note To The File

IRREGULAR CHOICESerial Number: 87332379

Date: 06/12/2018 7:18 pm

Created by: Ron Aikens

 

From: Aikens, Ron
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 7:17 PM
To: 'Bevins, Steven' <skb@msk.com>
Subject: RE: Trademark: IRREGULAR CHOICE (stylized) (U.S. Appln. No. 87/332,379)

I’m having the information entered into the record. Once that happens I will be able to approve the application for
registration.

Thank you for bringing this to my attention.

We apologize for the inconvenience.

-Aikens

/Ronald E. Aikens/

US Patent & Trademark Office

Law Office 112

Ron.Aikens@USPTO.gov

Wk: 571-272-9268

From: Bevins, Steven [ mailto:skb@msk.com ]
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 4:59 PM
To: Aikens, Ron < Ron.Aikens@USPTO.GOV >
Cc: Kent, Evan < emk@msk.com >; Brainerd, Gia < gxb@msk.com >
Subject: Trademark: IRREGULAR CHOICE (stylized) (U.S. Appln. No. 87/332,379)

Dear Mr. Aikens,

I am inquiring on behalf of Evan Kent with respect to U.S. Application No. 87332379.,  Please note that, a post
publication amendment was filed on February 20, 2018 and then on March 16, 2018, a suspension letter was issued
requesting a copy of the foreign registration upon which we are now basing the application on 44(e).

Please note that the copy of the foreign registration was indeed submitted on February 20, 2018 with the post
publication amendment.

We note that a “Prosecution History for Cancelling NOA” was issued on March 17, 2018.  Please advise as to when
you anticipate the registration issuing, as our client is most anxious to obtain registration.  Please also confirm that you
have the copy of the foreign registration certificate filed with our post publication amendment.

Thank you for your assistance.  Kind regards.

mailto:Ron.Aikens@USPTO.gov
mailto:skb@msk.com
mailto:Ron.Aikens@USPTO.GOV
mailto:emk@msk.com
mailto:gxb@msk.com


-Steve

Steven Bevins | Paralegal

T: 310.312.3750 | skb@msk.com

Mitchell Silberberg & Knupp LLP | www.msk.com

11377 W. Olympic Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90064

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL USE OF THE DESIGNATED
RECIPIENTS. THIS MESSAGE MAY BE AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT COMMUNICATION, AND AS SUCH IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. IF THE
READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT AN INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY REVIEW, USE, DISSEMINATION,
FORWARDING OR COPYING OF THIS MESSAGE IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY REPLY E-MAIL OR TELEPHONE,
AND DELETE THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE AND ALL ATTACHMENTS FROM YOUR SYSTEM. THANK YOU.
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